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Regional Conference 2024 @ Meade High School, 
November 7th 

Mark your calendars for November 7th-it's an important day for our 
area! The Regional Conference will be held at Meade High School on 
November 7th, and this event is particularly special as well be holding the 
Area President elections. 

I'll be delivering my final speech to you all as I prepare to pass down 
the presidency. It's been an honor serving, and I'm excited to see new 
leadership step up! 

If you're interested in running 
for Area President, now's the 
time to get involved! Make sure 
to submit your nomination to 
KSHSM at least 10 days before 
the conference to ensure 
everything is in order. 

I'm looking forward to a 
fantastic conference and seeing 
all of you there! 
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Thank Y o u " {fjLc Reflection 

Being Area 5 President has been 
an amazing experience. I was so 
nervous last November, but now 
I'm proud of all we've 
accomplished together. Our 
achievements at KLC, the success 
of our Area Project, and the 
dedication of each member have 
been incredible. KAY has been a 
tremendous support and 
inspiration for me. As I hand 
over the role, I want to say thank 
you and encourage you all to 
savor every moment with KAY. 
The memories and friendships 
you make are truly invaluable. 

Regional Conference 2024 @ Meade High School, November 7th 
This organization and camp have 
deeply impacted my life. In a short 
time, I've grown and learned so much. 
Leading area five at KLC has been an 

amazing experience. Thanks to the 
wonderful campers who have worked 
with me and each other to achieve our 
goal. Our Area Five Project, "Service 
Those Who Service Us: Focusing on 
the Appreciation of  Healthcare 
Workers," is a cause we carefully 
chose, and I'm excited to see the 
impact we all make across our 
independent communities. I'm eager 
to see what our area will create next 
year and how we11 continue to make a 
difference. This journey has been 
inspiring, and I look forward to the 
positive impact we'll create together. 
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